НАЦІОНАЛЬНИЙ АВІАЦІЙНИЙ УНІВЕРСИТЕТ НАВЧАЛЬНО-НАУКОВИЙ ГУМАНІТАРНИЙ ІНСТИТУТ КАФЕДРА ІНОЗЕМНИХ МОВ І ПРИКЛАДНОЇ ЛІНГВІСТИКИ

	ЗАТВЕРДЖУ	'Ю	
	Завідувач кафо		мних мов і
	прикладної лін	нгвістики	
	О.Г. Шостак		
	«»		
молуш на конт	гропппа рога	OTA Mo	
МОДУЛЬНА КОНТ з лисципліни	. РОЛБПА РОБ 1 «Іноземна мов		_
у диецинини	i wiitosewiia wiod	<i> </i>	
	Розробник:		***
	Ст. викладач	Березніко	ва Н.I.

Навчально-науковий Гуманітарний інститут Кафедра іноземних мов і прикладної лінгвістики

«3ATBEF	РДЖУЮ»
зав.кафедри	О. Шостак
~ »	2016

МОДУЛЬНА КОНТРОЛЬНА РОБОТА №1

з дисципліни «Іноземна мова» Спеціальність: 193 «Геодезія та землеустрій

Variant 1

I. Translate the following test into Ukrainian and put questions to the underlined sentence.

The Black Sea has a surface area of 423.000 sq. km. There are only a few islands in it. Its depth is 2000 m. In the northwest, however, the sea is only 30-60 m deep. The important ports of Odessa, Kherson, Mykolayiv and Sevastopol lie on the Black Sea. The animal life is limited. Among the best known fish are sturgeon, goby, mullet, plaice and such typically Black Sea fish as horse macrel and scomber. The Sea of Azov is much less picturesque. Syvash Bay with bitter and very salty waters forms part of the sea. There are wonderful sandy beaches on its northern coast and it is very rich in fish life. In the winter the Sea of Azov freezes over. It is a small sea, and is the world's most shallow sea. Its average depth being 5-7 m.

II. Answer the following questions:

- 1. What can you tell about the climate of Ukraine?
- 2. Why are the rivers important for?
- 3. What do you know about the Black Sea?

III. Give English equivalents to:

Займати (територію), оперізувати, межувати, родючий, басейн (річки), плато, близькість, сприяти, низина, рівнина, круті схили, вершина, торгівля, судноплавний, посушливий регіон, широта, межувати, рівень, поверхня, хребет.

IV. Translate the sentences

- 1. Україна складається в значній мірі з рівнинної, родючої землі.
- 2. Карпатські гори –це природні кордони на південному заході країни.
- 3. Низовини займають значну частину країни.
- 4. Дунай пов'язує Україну з багатьма европейськиви країнами.

V. Open the brackets a correct tense:

1. What you (to do) at six o'clock tomorrow? – I (to play) the piano. 2. I (to write) an exercise now. – And Tom (to read) the whole night. 3. My mother already (to come)? – Where she (to wait) for me? 4. I (not to meet) her yesterday. – I (to meet) her tomorrow. 5. He never (to be) to France. 6. I (to play) chess since I was eight years old. 7. I (not/read) his letter yet. 8. When I came in he (to speak) to my friend. 9. Jimmy (to be) a tennis player. He (to play) tennis when he was ten years. He (to win) the national championship four times.

Навчально-науковий Гуманітарний інститут Кафедра іноземних мов і прикладної лінгвістики

«3ATBEP,	ДЖУЮ»
зав.кафедри	О. Шостак
«»	2016

МОЛУЛЬНА КОНТРОЛЬНА РОБОТА №2

з дисципліни «Іноземна мова» Спеціальність: 193 «Геодезія та землеустрій»

Variant 1

I. Translate the following text into Ukrainian and put questions to the underlined sentence:

Ecology is the science that tries to answer such questions about how nature works. <u>Scientists usually carry out this study by examining different ecosystems: forests, deserts, grasslands, ponds, lakes, oceans or any organisms interacting with one another and with their nonliving environment. The Earth has several major parts that play a role in sustaining life. We are part of what ecologists call the biosphere – the living and dead organisms found near the earth's surface. The collection of organisms interacting with one another and their nonliving environment is called the ecosphere. The goal of ecology is to learn how the ecosphere works.</u>

II. Answer the following questions:

- 1. Who is the originator of the theory of biosphere?
- 2. What physical factors do you know?
- 3. What is the classification of the major types of organisms based on?
- 4. What do producers provide?
- 5. What does the ecosystem of a lake consist of?

III.Give definitions to the following terms:

Biosphere, photosyntesis, community, nutrients

IV. Give English equivalents:

Рівень води, енергія сонця, комахи, біотичні компоненти, різні екосистеми, повітря, парниковий ефект, літосфера, поглинати розчинні поживні речовини, виробляти органічні поживні речовини, біосфера, продуценти, фотосинтез, принцип безвідходної природи, опади.

V. Give Ukrainian equivalents:

to interact with, to absorb nutrients, to get nutrients, to digest, to feed on, to extend from, to affect ecosystems, to exist, to classify, to carry out, to act as.

VI. Change Active into Passive:

- 1. German biologist Ernst Haeckel coined the term *ecology* in 1869.
- 2. The particles carry toxic chemicals into lungs.
- 3. Scientists have plotted the spread of east-to-west pollution across Britain.